
2nd-4th Grade
newsletter

Contact Me in the classroom

reminders

Throughout the school year
don’t hesitate to contact me
with questions or concerns! I
am more than happy to help!
I am looking forward to this
school year with your
children! 

Phone: (920)-636-8577
Email-
crawlings@stjohnpeshtigo.org 

Check your students
assignment notebook daily! 
Daily reading with your
child!
Memory Work starts next
week! 

Save The Date:
September 2- No School            
September 28- Peshtigo parade
October 13- Sing in Church        
October 16- Field Trip!!              

Spelling/ Handwriting: On short
weeks we typically don’t have

spelling or handwriting. 
2nd Reading: Students will be

starting Unit 1 of Superkids.
3-4 Reading: Students will be

put into groups and learn about
novel studies. 

Christ Light: This week we will
be learning the stories: 

Gabriel announces the
Births of John and Jesus 

The birth of John the Baptist


